MoU on Academic Cooperation between Tezpur University and the University of Auckland







A Department of Cultural Studies initiative

A Memorandum of Understanding was signed between Tezpur University and the University of Auckland, New Zealand, on 18 March 2019. Pro Vice-Chancellor Professor Dilip Kumar Saikia signed on behalf of Vice-Chancellor of Tezpur University, Professor Vinod Kumar Jain while Professor Diane Brand, Dean of Creative Arts and Industries and Dr. Ralph Buck, Associate Dean, International Creative Arts and Industries signed on behalf of the University of Auckland. An initiative to foster academic exchange between the Department of Cultural Studies, Tezpur University and the Faculty of Creative Arts and Industries, University of Auckland, the venture aims to increase co-operation between the two institutions with regard to exchange of students, staff, and research materials and publications. The agreement also envisages cooperative research between research staff at both universities and meetings for curriculum development. The agreement will initially be for a period of five years, and may be extended by another five years subject to review by both institutions.